
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: rogmar@cogeco.ca [mailto:rogmar@cogeco.ca]  
Sent: March 7, 2008 6:17 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Jim Redford 
Subject: RE: File No. EB2008-0002 (Mr. Roger Thurston-Sarnia, ON) 
 
ATTENTION:  Board Secretary 
 
     One of our farms is located just outside the western boundary of the 
designated area of the storage pool 
(Lot 13, Concession 8--S.W. corner of Michigan Line and Blackwell Sd. Rd.).  
I had been in contact with Market Hub 
Partners through Mr. Jim Redford by phone initially and later by a letter 
sent January 23, 2007, to varify their claim 
that the western storage boundary only goes to 
Blackwell Sd. Rd. and no further. 
     No evidence or data has been shown to us to date regarding our concerns 
and I would like to see the supporting 
arm's length scientific evidence. 
     Also, I rent land for agricultural purposes on the 
Airport property where "Airport No. 4--Horizontal 1--Sarnia 2-11-V111" is to 
be drilled.  Will this affect the land and 
crop growing there now and in the future? 
  P.S.  I will be mailing a copy of the letter we sent Mr. Redford, dated 
January 23, 2007. 
 


